Outoide Erpentice

In the early fall 22 clubs were
formed involving more than 300 stu-
dents. These clubs met once a
month, on a regular basis for busi-
ness meetings and special programs.
Many of the clubs planned programs
off campus. Other clubs invited guest
speakers and lecturers for club pro-
grams.

Dr. Ron Killion, director of the Sal-
kehatchie Branch, spoke to the Phi-
losophy Club about developing their
own philosophy. Dr. Ron Killion is a
very versatile man. Along with being
director of Salkehatchie Branch, hs
is an ordained Lutheran Minister,

Academician, and a gourmet cook.-

Dr. Ron Killion thought that the Phi-
losophy members had young inquisi-
tive minds and were serious thinkers.
Dr. Killion encouraged the Philos-
ophy members to get involved in po-
litical and social religion. The Philos-
ophy Club has also had religious
speakers, both Jewish and Protes-

Linda Suber talks how to present oneself to
the working world. Being an active club, the
FBLA members attended workshops, semi-
nars, and organized many fundraisers.

“Everyone is born with his own philosophy,"”
Dr. Ron Killion presents his philosophy while
also asking questions about the Philosophy
Club members’ philosophies.
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tants, come to talk to them. The Phi-
losophy Club has held debates on nu-
clear war and political punishment.
Linda Suber, president of Color-
work, Inc., and a fashion professional
of Millie Lewis Agencies, in Columbia,
South Carolina, spoke to the FBLA
members on how to present them-
selves in the working world. Linda
Suber demonstrated to the mem-
bers on how to dress when going for
a job, how to sit when being inter-
viewed for a job, how to wear their
hair and put on their make-up when
going for a job interview. Having Lin-
da Suber speak to the FBLA mem-
bers prepared them for the working
world. One member Cathie Mizell,
the vice-president of the FBLA Club,
commented, ‘‘Linda Suber taught
me about presenting myself to the
working world and I'm sure the other
FBLA members learned a great deal,

too."
by Jody Pilch

Discussing the opportunities in textilesin S.C.
is Mrs. Ginger from Clemson University . Along
with her presentation the students got to par-
ticipate in an experiment dealing with textiles.




